
Dear Ms McArdle 
 
I am contacting you on behalf of Janet Arneill, Trouw Nutrition.   
 
We have a received a letter from yourself requesting our views on the debated subject of 
‘Farming in Crisis’.  You have requested our views as a processor. However, as we are a 
premix manufacturer and as such are part of the supply chain into the farming sector, I do 
not feel that we can bring anything of interest to your debate at this time. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Karen Smith 
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Financial Controller 
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